
Pack marshmallows.
Not firewood.

The Maine Legislature has banned all out-of-state firewood.  
Out-of-state firewood can bring harmful insects  

and diseases that can destroy Maine forests.

Buy it where you burn it - 
don’t give bugs a free ride!

For more information, go to

www.maine.gov/firewood
or call (207) 287-2791

H E L P  S A V E  M A I N E  F O R E S T S !


